
High School Board Report May 15, 2023

1. Prom was a great success! We had 190 students participate. Thanks to all of the
students and staff that helped to work the event and decorate!

2. Our students have begun postseason play. We hosted district golf for both the
boys’ and girls’ teams. Our teams also played in conference play.

3. Graduation is May 21st at 2:30 pm. Our seniors are finishing up finals this week
and we will be doing commencement practice later in the week.

4. Our seniors will be having their senior banquet on May 16th with the scholarship
night to follow. Our senior students have completed 1112.5 college credits and
saved $205,812.50. Thanks to Mrs. Maas and Ms. Holly O’Brien for helping our
students get signed up for dual enrollment classes as well as the board for
allowing this to happen!

5. Our Coffee House performance was on April 30th. At that event, we recognized
seniors and their accomplishments in our Fine Arts programs.

6. Our student senate elections have happened for next year. Our students will be
working with the community to start planning Homecoming for next year. Our
goal will be to incorporate more business partnerships in the Homecoming
experience.

7. Our students are wrapping up the semester and getting ready for semester tests
shortly. It has been a great year and we look forward to planning and being ready
for the fall with students!

8. Summer sports are now underway as there is an overlap in seasons due to the
dead week at the end of July for all students. Come out and see our baseball and
softball teams!

9. Our students did a great job with the Spring play and the Variety Show since the
last board meeting. Thanks to Mrs. Konence and Mrs. Cantu for all of the hard
work in getting our students ready in a busy spring!


